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Applying for a Michigan Small Business Grant

PRACTICE AREAS

Agri-Business

Business & Tax

Business Law

Coronavirus Pandemic/Crisis
Support Task Force

Finance, Real Estate & Bankruptcy
Law

Foster Swift Legal Update E-blast

July 15, 2020
.

To support Michigan small businesses that have been hit hard by the

pandemic, the Michigan Small Business Restart Program is now

accepting applications to provide grants to eligible small businesses

that need working capital for payroll and other expenses. The

application period will run through August 5, 2020.

All applicants must apply through michiganbusiness.org regardless of

past applications submitted. If you are thinking of applying but have

questions about meeting the required criteria or if this program is right

for you, contact your Foster Swift attorney.


